
, ank 

June 6, 2018 

BSE Limited 

Listing Department 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400 001 

Dear Sirs, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Listing Department 

Exchange Plaza, 5th floor 

Plot No. C/1, G Block 

Bandra-Kurla Complex 

Sandra (East) 
Mumbai 400 051 

Subject: Company Update 

This is further to our letter dated June 6, 2018 filed earlier in the day with the subject 
"Company Update". 

With respect to clarifications sought under paras (a), (b) and (c) of email dated 5th June 
2018 received from NSE and the email dated 5th June, 2018 received from BSE. We 

wish to clarify as under: 

The article already carries a statement from the Bank that it is yet to receive a copy of 
the NCL T order. This continues to be the position at the point of sending you this 

clarification. 

It is further clarified that the matter does not require disclosure as prescribed under 

Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, read with the Materiality Policy of the Bank. 

Yours faithfully, 

For ICICI Bank limited 

Shanthi Venkatesan 
Deputy General Manager 
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